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December 5, 2017 

 

 

Dear Residents:  

As part of DeKalb County’s Annual Water and Sewer Contract Improvements, the Department 

of Watershed Management (DWM) has initiated a project to install a new water main to better 

serve your community.  

This letter serves as formal notification that county contractors are scheduled to begin major 

construction activities for this project December 11, 2017. 

Project construction is expected to last until mid-Summer 2018.  GS Construction, Inc., working 

on behalf of DeKalb County, is the authorized contractor for the Briarcliff Water Main 

Replacement Project. All workers will be wearing proper identification and driving marked 

vehicles.  

Based on equipment and materials needs, there will be an increase in heavy equipment traffic 

at certain times during construction. In addition there will be temporary one-lane closures 

along the project route, which may cause traffic delays. Traffic safety and control measures will 

be implemented to assist drivers in moving safely and orderly through the construction zone. 

Residents directly impacted by lane closures or restricted driveway access associated the work 

will be notified by letter or door hanger at least 72 hours in advance.  

After the new waterlines are installed and tested, there may be some service disruptions as the 

old waterlines are retired and properties are connected to the new water main. Residents 

within the area of impact will be notified by letter or door hanger at least 72 hours in advance 

of impending service disruptions. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the IHM Briarcliff Water Main 

Replacement Project, please contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 

email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s 

water system.  

Sincerely,  

 

Margaret Tanner, P.E. 

Deputy Director 
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